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	Tuesday, October 03, 2017


Dr. Jack Bermingham
President, Highline College
2400 S. 240th St.
Des Moines, WA 98198

Dear Dr. Jack Bermingham:

We heard that you were retiring and so we wanted to let you know that we appreciate all that you have done to make Highline a great place to attend school.

Thanks, Dr. Jack Bermingham!

	Sincerely,
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